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February 22, 1977

Dr. Vladimir Dvorkovitz
P.O. Box 1748
Ormond Beach, Fla. 32074

Dear Val:

Thanks ...to your hospitality and cooperation, SUPA
had an enjoyable and successful meeting. Unfortunately,
I didn't get the chance to thank you personally.

SUPA plans to have its next annual meeting in
Chicago again at the same time as the World Fair.

All of the officers and trustees of SUPA express
their thanks to you and hope that the 1977 Fair was a
tremendous success.

Very truly yours,

Lawrence Gilbert

cc: SUPA Trustees
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